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I write to voice my objection to the Local Development Plan 2 with respect to the houses at Netherbarns.

  My reasons are - the site so near to Abbotsford would adversely affect that important site with regard to tourism;  it is a
green field site and should be left that way, as there are numerous other sites including 'brown field' sites which could be
developed;  it would require removal of trees, every one of which we need to combat climate change;  other sites could be more
convenient for access to the centre of Galashiels.  

I urge you not to include this site on the Local Development Plan.

Regards,  Julie Ozwell          


